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JUSTIFICATION FOR NON-SUBSTANTIVE CHANGES
1. Justification for Requested Changes
 
Office of Inspector General paragraph:  Per a request from DFC’s Office of Inspector General, DFC is adding an explanatory paragraph regarding the role of the Inspector General to the front page of every official DFC form.

Require Zip Code + 4 Format for Applicant Addresses Located in the United States:  DFC already requires that applicants provide a Postal Code/Zip Code as part of the address that they enter in the form. To comply with DATA Act requirements, DFC needs to program the Postal Code/Zip Code field so that addresses located in the United States will require the Zip Code + 4 format. 

2. There is no change to the estimated burden associated with these changes. 
	
3. There is no change to the estimated annualized cost to the Federal government associated with these changes.  
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